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Sedgwick County Names Director of Strategic Communications 
 

(Sedgwick County, Kan.) – Sedgwick County is pleased to announce the selection of 
Van Williams as Director of Strategic Communications. His first day with Sedgwick 
County will be Monday, Sept. 24, 2018.  
 

Williams joins the organization with decades of governmental communications and 

journalism experience, most recently serving as Public Information Officer for the City of 

Wichita. He is a graduate of Wichita State University, earning a bachelor’s degree in 

journalism and a master’s degree in Public Administration. Williams is a noted 

community leader as well, founding Real Men Real Heroes and River City Hoops.  
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